
NORTH CANBERRA COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

COMMITTEE MEETING 

7.30pm 16 March 2011 

ACT Sports House, Hackett 

Minutes 

 

1. Opening 

 

The meeting was opened at 7:40 with Jochen Zeil in the Chair. A warm welcome was 

extended to all present. 

 

2. Attendance/Apologies 

 

Present: Jochen Zeil, Leon Arundell, Bruce Smith, Richard Larson, Felix MacNeil, Laura 

Turnbull 

 

Visitors:  

Lance Williamson – Gaffer Designs (Weston Creek) 

Caroline Le Couteur – Downer 

Geoff Davidson – Braddon 

Waltraud Pix - Hackett 

James Walker – Hackett 

 

3. Business arising out of minutes of previous meeting 

 

 Introduction to Lance Williamson. Computer presentation from Gaffer Designs on 

possible reconfiguration of the NCCC website. Lance provided examples from the 

Woden Valley CC and Weston Creek CC websites which are managed by Gaffer 

Designs. NCCC requested a document and quote from Gaffer Designs to assist in 

making a decision to proceed.  

 

4. Other Business 

 

 The Dickson Residents Groups addressed the general topic of consultation with 

communities. 

 Caroline Le Couteur spoke on the Northbourne Avenue Traffic Study. Apparently 

infrastructure down the median strip won’t allow any more than above-surface 

development. The bus system would seem to be the preferred option. James Walker 

was co-opted to attend the one-day community consultation for the study scheduled 

for March 22. 

 Richard Larson spoke on two DA’s in the pipeline for Dickson: The Cape Street 4-

storey multi-use building; and a lease variation on the corner of Antill Street and 

Northbourne Avenue for a multi-use 10 storey building. He suggested that the 



Dickson Residents Group look at these DA’s prior to the public meeting with the 

Chief Minister on March 22. 

 

5. Next Meeting 

Wednesday April 20 2011 

 

6. Closure 

Meeting closed at 9.30 

 

Richard Larson 

Secretary 

North Canberra Community Council 

April 20 2011 

 


